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Thank you so much for thinking of us that cycle the roads of Oregon!  We appreciate 

this bill as it will help keep us safe and is very proactive.   Members should take a 

bike ride and experience a car/truck idling down behind you as you move along a 

road.  It is so important to relieve the pressure and anxiety of the driver as they seek 

to pass a cyclist in a safe manner and continue their trip.  We appreciate any and all 

safety measures that will help keep us safe as we continue to enjoy the roads and 

scenery along our Beautiful state. 


